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Onderwerp: congratulations 

Dear Mr Konvalinka, dear colleague, 

1 have been informed about the fact that you have become the Mayor of Pribram again. 1 would like to 
congratulate you on this. 

The last time you were in Hoorn, you told me about your worries about the elections. 1 am happy for you 
that you have regained the confidence of the Pribram voters. 1 wish you good luck in our great profession 
of mayor. 

1 would also like to thank you very much for your invitation to commemorate the 30th anniversary of the 
partnership between our cities on 16-17-18 December. 1 regret to inform you that, due to other 
commitments, 1 will not be able to travel to Pribram that weekend. Fortunately, the board of our Hoorn-
Pribram Partnership Foundation will be able to attend. 1 am looking forward to meeting you on another 
occasion in the near future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Jan Nieuwe urg 

Mayor of Hoo 
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